
MEMO 
 
 
 
 
 

EPAY 
 
 

To all screeners,  
 
 
Please be advised that the new « EPAY » sytem announced by 
STAS will be contested on the first day of its implementation, this 
Thursday. 
 
The « EPAY » system’s objective is to replace our current pay stubs 
sheets by forcing screeners to consult their pay stubs online or via 
phone. 
 
The union believes that this new system contravenes section 12.04 
of the Collective Bargaining Agreement currently in force. 
 
As soon as more information is available, you will be informed. If 
you have any questions, do not hesitate do contact me at 
(marc_hennessey@hotmail.com). 

 
 
 
 

Marc Hennessey 
Chairperson 

July 7th 2012 
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